Bruner, Brandon S (PSC)

From: Bruner, Brandon S (PSC) on behalf of PSC-Executive Director
Sent: Friday, May 15, 2020 4:22 PM

To:

Subject: RE: Case Related Question- Case No. 2020-00061

Judith J. Bloor,

Thank you for your comments on the application of Louisville Gas and Electric Company. Your comments in the above
referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s consideration. Please cite the
case number in this matter, 2020-00061, in any further correspondence. The documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?Case=2020-00061 .

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Best Regards,

Brandon Bruner

Administrative Branch Manager
Filings Branch

General Administration

Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd.

Frankfort, KY 40601

502-782-6329

From: PSC - Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2020 9:51 AM

To: PSC-Executive Director <PSCED@ky.gov>

Subject: FW: Case Related Question

From: Judith Bloo
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 2:51 PM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: Case Related Question

Dear Commission;

My name is Judith J Bloor. | reside at 8901 Harmony Place Court, Louisville, KY. 40242,

My comment is related to Case No. 2020-00061 through which Louisville Gas & Electric Company is seeking your approval for a
rate increase for Residential customers and Volunteer Fire Department Services to recover capital costs associated with new
pollution control facilities.

| am asking that you deny this request in light of the current disastrous economic conditions brought on by the COVID-19
pandemic. Kentucky has a record number of persons who have recently filed for unemployment, with many businesses shut
down and some concern for whether those businesses will ever reopen. We are looking at unprecedented numbers of
residential customers who will be struggling to pay all their bills. Many retired persons have lost significant amounts of money
from their investments and may also struggle to pay bills.

It seems this is a very inappropriate time to assess additional costs to the consumers who can least afford to pay those costs.



Thank you for your consideration.
Judith

Sent from my iPad



*Honorable Allyson K Sturgeon
Senior Corporate Attorney
LG&E and KU Energy LLC
220 West Main Street
Louisville, KENTUCKY 40202

*Andrea M. Fackler

Manager, Revenue Requirement
LG&E and KU Energy LLC

220 West Main Street

Louisville, KENTUCKY 40202

*Robert Conroy

LG&E and KU Energy LLC
220 West Main Street
Louisville, KENTUCKY 40202

*Louisville Gas and Electric Company

220 W. Main Street
P. O. Box 32010
Louisville, KY 40232-2010

*Denotes Served by Email
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